SPRING SCHOOL OF THE RUSSIAN LANGUAGE AND CULTURE FOR
STUDENTS FROM JAPANESE UNIVERSITIES

We are pleased to invite you to participate in our Spring School
to be held in
Tomsk State Pedagogical University, Russia
from February 12 till March 03, 2018.
Arrival - February 10-11, 2018.

Departure — March 04, 2018.

Three weeks of intensive course of Russian, seminars and workshops dedicated

to the Russian culture.

After graduating students will be awarded with Transcript of Records
and will get 2 ECTS.

Requirements:
1. Ability of English is not required for all participants but 2 of them should
know English in a basic level.
2. Ability of Russian at the time of application is not required.
3. Willingness of learning the Russian language is required.

4. Registration fee is 10 000 roubles.

Application deadline is November 10, 2018.

We are looking forward to welcoming you here in Tomsk!



Following task should be done before your arrival.

memorize form of Cyrillic letter(block and cursive form) and its rough
pronunciation;

bring Russian-Japanese and Japanese-Russian dictionary and grammar
book;

there will be a graduation test of the Russian language at the end of your
stay;

make a preliminary plan of your 5 min-10 min presentation in Russian,
decide the theme;

(You will ask the teacher of Russian and students from TSPU for helping you in
vocabulary, grammar and pronunciation).
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